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MAKING A JOB CHANGE? 

SHARE YOUR FEEDBACK 
BSAS is seeking feedback from those who are leaving their positions in 

the substance use/addiction field. 

The DPH Bureau of Substance Addiction Services (BSAS) is interested in 

how and why substance use/addiction workers make job changes. We 

hope to find out more about workers' experiences and how to support 

them. If you have recently left or are in the process of leaving your job, 

we ask you to complete this optional and anonymous survey. We are not 

asking for your or your company's name. Your time is greatly appreciated. 

To take the anonymous survey 

Scan this QR Code or Type this link into your browser 

httP-s://www.surveY.monkeY. 

.com/r/bsasexit 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/bsasexit

